
 

St David’s High School 

Pupil Deprivation Grant- Summary for Website 

 

In 2024-25 St David’s High School were allocated a total Pupil Deprivation 

Grant of £102,350 

 

St David’s High School has a comprehensive plan, agreed and monitored by GwE 

and Flintshire Local Authority, to promote high expectations attainment and 

progress and to remove barriers to learning for pupils entitled to this funding. 

 

We are using the funding to: 

• Provide support for students’ learning within internal and external 

alternative provision. 

• Provide counselling for vulnerable pupils. 

• Provide behaviour support. 

• Provide a rewards system. 

• Provide emergency funds for vulnerable students. 

• Resources to support learning for vulnerable learners. 

• Support for MAT pupils. 

• Initiative to encourage engagement of vulnerable pupils. 

• Establish effective systems and processes or tracking pupils’ progress. 

• Support for transitional activities to develop smooth kinks for primary and 

secondary transition. 

• Training costs for Staff Development. 

It is not appropriate for the school to publish a detailed plan as it could identify 

individual pupils and staff. 

 

 


